
 

      
 
 
April 21, 2025 
 
 
 
Duval Ford, Government Sales 
405 Lane Ave N 
Jacksonville, Florida 32254 
Subject: Letter of Intent to Purchase Police Vehicles 

Dear Duval Ford Sales Department: 

This letter serves as the official Letter of Intent from the City of Chipley to purchase the following 
vehicles as specified in your quotes: 

1. Item 205 – Ford Police Interceptor SUV AWD with 3.3L Gas Engine (285 HP / 322 Torque 
Ft. Lbs) 

2. Item 207 (Western Zone) – Ford Responder Police F-150 SuperCrew® 4x4 – 5.5' Box 
(W1P) 

These vehicles are intended for active law enforcement use within the Chipley Police Department 
and are to be procured in accordance with applicable purchasing agreements and State of Florida 
contract pricing. 

Please consider this letter a formal expression of our intent to move forward with this purchase. 
We request a detailed quote including all fees. 

Should you require any further information or documentation to process this request, please 
contact Chief Richter at (850)638-6310. 

We appreciate your continued support and partnership with our department. 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patrice A. Tanner 
City Administrator 
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